
Yvette Gillespie 

From: John Plescow 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/13/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05190-2023 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wednesday, September 13, 2023 10:42 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Pluris rate increase 

Please, add to docket 20230083. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 10:35 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Pluris rate increase 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1429279C, I will add your notes 
to CATS once I receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: Kearns, Michelle <michelle.kearns@seaworld.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 2:22 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Pluris rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Public Service Commission, 

We received notice that Pluris is filing for another rate hike. A very significant one for Wedgefield residents. For most 
homes, with this rate increase, they will be paying well over $200 a month just for water. And water we can't even 
drink. We don't understand how this can continue to be approved. We are just middle class folks trying to live in a nice 
neighborhood but we are being forced out by a greedy water company. They also sent us a letter basically bullying us 
about agreeing to buy their company so Orange Counter utilities can take over service. It really makes me sad that we 
have to deal with this. We don't want to move, but Pluris is giving us no choice. I'm hoping that you can surprise us and 
deny their rate increase. 

Please help us. 

Michelle Kearns 
407-304-6862 
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